
HALE PREP SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Thursday 10th July 2025 

 

 

 

END-OF-YEAR TRIPS 

Yesterday, all the junior classes were out for the day on their end-of-year trips.  Year 3 went to 

BeWilderwood, Year 4 to Heaton Park, Year 5 to Gulliver’s World and Year 6 travelled by train to 

Delamere Forest.  All had an amazing day, in glorious weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 REC YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Bronze Certificates 

(Achieving 25 Gold Stars) 
       

Silver Certificates 

(Achieving 50 Gold Stars) 
Jude       

Gold Certificates 

(Achieving 75 Gold Stars) 
    Gerard   

Special Award 

(Achieving 100+ Gold Stars) 
   Lucas  

Emaan, 

Zero 
 

FORM ATTENDANCE         Unfortunately, no class achieved 100% attendance this week. 

INDIVIDUAL PUPILS WITH  

100% ATTENDANCE  

Leo Day, Leo Furnivall, Edward Parnham, Agamveer Gujral, Selene Leung, 

Owen Li, Alex Rayner, Jasmine Solanki, Freya Bertram, Francesca Burke, 

George Agius, Temi Oritsejafor, Sky Wong 

GOOD BEHAVIOUR AWARD 
Form Y5R achieved another set of 30 shields this week.  For their reward, 

they chose an ice cream and extra playtime. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NEW RECEPTION CLASS 

With all the juniors out on Wednesday, September’s Reception children were invited to school for a play 

day.  All the classes moved up one, so the current children had a chance to see their new classroom and 

new teachers. 

 

 PRIZE NIGHT 

Thank you to everyone who attended Prize Night on Tuesday.   

What a fabulous performance from the children. 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 

We wish you all a wonderful summer.  Goodbye and good luck to those leaving us to move on 

to the next stage of their education. 

 

To those returning, we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, 3rd September. 

 

 


